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important CONTENT … read on! 
  1) LOONIE AUCTION & DINNER TICKETS; ONLY 13 LEFT!!!
2) LOONIE AUCTION PRIZE DONATIONS;  STILL NEEDED!!!
3) BCC Annual General Meeting - Thursday June 9th, 7:30pm 
4) Notice of our 2022/2023 Season Fees
5) MacGregor Meat Fundraiser Results … 
6) SAVE THE DATE - BCC Golf Tournament - 
7) End of Season Survey Says … COME TO OUR AGM AND FIND OUT!  

      BETWEEN THE  SHEETS

SAT MAY 28TH - $25.00  
 5pm cash bar, 6pm Roast Beef Dinner by Albatross, Auction follows 

ONLY 16 tickets left - email info@beavertoncurlingclub.com 
 If you were waiting - don’t delay further! On sale until Fri May 20th! This year our 
event will be held on the curling rink floor for more COVID friendly spacing AND to 

accommodate a few more guests. All guests must be double vaccinated.  
Historically, we sell out quite quickly with 110 max guests packed into our lounge 

upstairs, but this year we have opened it up to 150 guests. Jack Little has agreed to 
return as our auctioneer! 

AUCTION DONATIONS STILL NEEDED!!!!  
Our success is based on the generosity of members and the community. It has been a tough 

year for many businesses in our community and we did not feel it appropriate to solicit them for 
donations, so we are relying on our members and friends … ITEMS TO RE-GIFT? TICKETS? A 

SERVICE? GIFT CARDS? HAND CRAFTED ITEMS? GENTLY USED?  OR BUY AN ITEM TO DONATE!  

Contact Lonna Dunning lonnadunning@sympatico.ca 
to make arrangements for pick-up or drop-off  

 (905) 426-0109   

LOONIE AUCTION & DINNER  

mailto:info@beavertoncurlingclub.com
mailto:lonnadunning@sympatico.ca
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2021/2022  Annual General meeting 
Thurs June 9th 7:30 PM - BCC Lounge  

We are pleased to be meeting in person this year. Our AGM Agenda will be issued by Thursday May 26th 
and we will be asking you to RSVP. We hope that our many new and returning members will consider 

joining us to learn more about the operation of our club. While all are welcome only curling members can 
vote. 

This was a challenging year as we operated without a Club Manager and all responsibilities were 
managed by the board and committee volunteers. Please consider volunteering and helping out your club. 

We will let you know what talents we are seeking! 
Below are the Board of Directors recommended fees for the 2022/2023 season. We wish of course we did 

not have to increase fees but our reality is that we must. We hope you join us at the AGM to learn more 
about our financial situation. 

 Membership Choices                           21/22     22/23 
 Unlimited curling for the season +    $490.00*x $515.00*x 
 One game weekly for the season +    $350.00*x $375.00*x 
 NEW curler – unlimited curling +    $290.00*x $350.00*x 
 Unlimited 2nd year NEW curler (joined 21/22)+  $350.00*x $365.00*x 
 Unlimited 2rd year NEW curler (joined 22/23) +       -  $415.00*x 
 Junior Member - 1st Child           N/A  $100.00 
 Junior Member - each additional child 20% discount        N/A        $80.00 
 Social Member       $10.00             $20.00 
 NEW  
 Pay As you Play - Base Fee           -  $225.00x 
 Pay As you Play - Per Game           -  $10.00 

 Optional Locker fee       $10.00  $20.00 
 Optional 50-50 draw      $20.00  $20.00 
 Capital Fund Contribution Included in Fee x   $25.00  $25.00 

All Fees include HST,  
+ Denotes Voting Member  
* Includes $75.00 volunteer fee refunded after completion of 8 hours of service  
ALL dues must be paid at Registration.  

PICK UP THURSDAY MAY 12TH BCC PARKING LOT
You will hear from your Seller shortly what time you are to meet them in the parking lot! 

Final delivery time is being confirmed. 
We would like to thank all of our buyers who participated in our Macgregor Meat & Seafood 
Fundraiser. A special shout out to all of our sellers as well; Jason Kuehl, Nancy Hall, Lynne 

Lester, Lynne/Henry Vandenhurk, Mario Hrepic, Lonna Dunning, Terry Clayton, Bruce Dixon, 
Bruce Reynolds, Merethe Vestergaard, Cathy Cole, Elaine Jewell, Ashley Gwyn, Ron 

Haines and our ring leaders Alice VanAllen  & Jim Lye! BEST SALES YET - KUDOS to our 
top sellers Ron Haines & Lynne Lester!

We sold 348 cases - this generated $3,788 for BCC! 
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OUR EMAIL DISTRIBUTION LIST includes;  
All paid registered members both curlers and social members, All Learn to Curl ‘Want to Try First’ folks, Some members who did not return but want to stay in touch, 

Some interested folks who could not join this year - but may next, AND
Some of our Sponsors and Advertisers who want to hear what we are up to! 

IF there is anyone you know who may be interested in receiving Newsletters and Event News from the BCC, please have them email info@beavertoncurlingclub.com 
and request to be added to our distribution list. SOME communications are for MEMBERS ONLY. 

Similarly, if you wish to be removed from our list please let us know. 

Thank you to everyone that took part in our 
end of season survey! Overall the results 
were pretty positive and your comments 
provided us with some great insights. We 
know we can’t please everyone but what we 
were seeking is feedback on interest in two 
new leagues. We hope to share some more 
details at our AGM but thought you may be 
interested in the results of the potential NEW 
League Questions. 

We have enough interest to pursue both a 
Ladies League AND a Doubles League for 
next season. We will include them on our 
registration form and if the number of 
participants warrant we will have two new 
leagues with more opportunities to curl! The 
clear top pick time for Ladies League is 
Tuesday afternoons and most would play if 
either assigned teams or tag draw. Timing 
and day of the week for Doubles was split 
between evening/day and Friday was the 
most popular. Again, we will include both 
options on our 22/23 registration form and 
see if the interest is there to move forward. 

What we would need before moving forward 
is a LEAGUE LEAD VOLUNTEER for BOTH!  
Let us know if you are interested. 

SAVE THE DATE 
BCC ANNUAL GOLF 

TOURNAMENT  
FRIDAY SEPT 9TH 

WESTERN TRENT 
GOLF COURSE 
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